
 

MAKING A DIFFERENCE                            ENABLING OUR BENEFICIARIES’ MOBILITY 

As a diabetic patient, Madam Manickam has badly 

deformed toes and struggles to attend treatment herself. 

”I can’t thank NECDC enough for taking care of old, 

vulnerable people like myself.”  

Madam Hasana suffered a stroke and her health complicates after 

diagnosing with heart conditions and brain tumour. “If there hasn’t 

been this service, I won’t be able to travel easily because it’s 

challenging.” 

 

SSMC Never Stops Caring for Our Community 
 

  

On 25 May, SSMC presented a donation of S$8,000 to North East Community Development Council 

(NECDC) to support Dedicated NE Ambulance Programme in providing ambulance transport service for 

needy residents with mobility difficulties to attend the medical treatments for their chronic illnesses. The 

SSMC cheque was presented by Alice Cheng (HR Director & SRC Sponsor) to NECDC General Manager, 

Kelvin Thong. Together with SSMC’s contribution, the Dedicated NE Ambulance Programme exceeded its 

combined donation target to reach well over S$53,000 and can provide more than 800 rides (return trips) for 

the underprivileged! 



 

Kelvin shared that “I am very thankful 

that SSMC has always been actively 

supporting the needy North East 

residents. With your generous 

contribution, we are able to help more 

vulnerable residents cope during this 

difficult time.”  

 

Alice highlighted “Despite of the 

COVID-19 Heightening Alert, we never 

stop caring for our community. We are 

pleased to work hand-in-hand with 

NECDC to reach out to the less 

privileged residents in our community.”  

 

 

 

 

 

BERNARD KHOO, SRC CHAIRMAN 

(DRESSED IN RED), AND SSMC TEAM 

APPLAUD FOR SUCCESSFUL 

COLLABORATION WITH NECDC TEAM 

DURING THE VIRTUAL TEAMS 

MEETING 

 

Moving on, SSMC will continue to engage in Corporate Social Responsibility (CSR) work and support 

more community outreach initiatives. 

 

 


